
 

Friday 14 February 2020 

Love was in the air on Wednesday this week, thanks to the hard work of the PTA who organised a special 

‘Valentine’s Film Experience’.  All events were well attended and successfully delivered due to the commitment 

and teamwork of the PTA and school staff.  Thank you to everyone who was involved and to the children for 

entering into the spirit. 

As we draw to the end of another busy half term it is important to look back down the hill.  We have continued to 

climb and achieved well over the past couple of months.  As the wheel of postings rotates, we have bid farewell 

to a number of our families and have had pleasure in welcoming in new ones too – I am always struck by how well 

the children settle into the routines of the school; helped and supported by their peers, because we’ve all been 

there. 

I am extremely proud of our Akrotiri team and the way we rally round to ensure the best for our children.  Despite 

significant illness this winter everyone has continued to strive towards our priorities and provided the very best 

leaning opportunities for all. 

Finally, when teachers return on 24th February, we will be having a very focussed look at how we can get the most 

out of our unique context and how to strengthen our curriculum.  There are exciting times ahead and these are 

made more poignant because of our relationship and support of families and the station.  Akrotiri – the place to 

be… 

 

Have a great half term break. 

Ben Turner 

Headmaster 

Akrotiri School 
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